
From: lanceclarke@nalcorenergy.com
To: jamesmeaney@nalcorenergy.com
Cc: Jason Kean; Paul Harrington
Subject: Re: MWH Preliminary Comments on DG3 Estimate/Schedule
Date: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 9:19:34 AM

I agree with Jason on this. We need to talk with them as much of this is factually incorrect and will spook
people unnecessarily.

_________________________________
Lance Clarke
Commercial Manager (Consultant)
Nalcor Energy - Lower Churchill Project

Direct Phone: 709-737-1245
Toll Free: 1-888-576-5454 (Canada Only)
Fax: 709-737-1985
Email: lanceclarke@nalcorenergy.com
Website: http://www.nalcorenergy.com

 

James Meaney---02/18/2013 05:04:11 PM---Hi Folks See attached. Rey asked to have a brief call with me late Friday
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From: James Meaney/NLHydro

To: Lance Clarke/NLHydro@NLHydro, Paul Harrington/NLHydro@NLHydro, Jason Kean/NLHydro@NLHydro

Date: 02/18/2013 05:04 PM

Subject: MWH Preliminary Comments on DG3 Estimate/Schedule

 

Hi Folks

See attached. Rey asked to have a brief call with me late Friday before circulating to the broader group as
he was concerned about potential "sensitivities" relating to their comments. Once finalized, these would
feed into their IE report (which Canada will receive).

We went through them and I advised that I didn't have any issues with sharing these comments as drafted.
For most, I thought their questions/concerns could likely be addressed through a working session with
MWH and the Project team or possibly the provision of additional supporting information (note the 3
documents referenced at the top which the review was primarily based on).

I advised Rey that I would pass these comments onto you guys and then we'd circle back with him on next
steps. I am in Ottawa tomorrow for FLG meeting, but would you guys be available on either Weds, Thurs or
Friday for an internal review? I can come over to Torbay Rd if need be.

Thanks,

Jim
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James Meaney, CFA
General Manager Finance
Nalcor Energy - Lower Churchill
Project
t. 709 737-4860 c. 709 727-5283 f.
709 737-1901
e.
JamesMeaney@nalcorenergy.com
w. nalcorenergy.com
1.888.576.5454

You owe it to yourself, and your family, to make it home safely every day. What have you done today so that nobody gets hurt?

----- Forwarded by James Meaney/NLHydro on 02/18/2013 04:49 PM -----

 

From: Reynold Hokenson <Reynold.A.Hokenson@us.mwhglobal.com>

To: "JamesMeaney@nalcorenergy.com" <JamesMeaney@nalcorenergy.com>

Date: 02/14/2013 03:41 PM

Subject: LOWER CHURCHILL-CONFIDENTIAL

 

 

Hello Jim,

Please advise when you will be able to talk. I think it best that James Loucks be in on the call since these are his
observation and I want to be sure that you understand his current viewpoint. Possibly we could schedule a call
tomorrow, if possible for all.

Regards,

Rey

[attachment "NE_IE_ Review_Task 5(1).docx" deleted by Lance Clarke/NLHydro]

 

CIMFP Exhibit P-02166 Page 2

mailto:JamesMeaney@nalcorenergy.com
http://nalcorenergy.com/



